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The State of Washington must cease issuing and nullify any permit that allows the disposal of
municipal sewage sludge in any form on homes, farmland, forestland or parkland. There is credible
scientific evidence of the hundreds of toxic contaminants, including PFAS, present in municipal
sewage sludge. Using it would result in the increased pollution of millions of acres of farmland and
the food produced on it as well as surrounding wildlife habitat and surface and ground waters with
these contaminants.


